
 
 

 
January 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Blood Brothers Theatre Trip – 6th March 2024 
 
The English Department is delighted to have been able to make a booking for the very 
popular Blood Brothers, one of our GCSE set texts.  This is an excellent opportunity to revise 
the text by seeing the play live on stage. 
 
The performance is being held at the New Wimbledon Theatre on the evening of Thursday 
6th March 2025. We aim to return to school at around 10.45 pm. Pupils should eat 
beforehand and may wear casual clothes.  They may want to bring a small amount of money 
or a drink/snack for the interval. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £35.50 to include return coach travel to school. 
 
Tickets are limited and these will be allocated on a ‘first come first served’ basis.  If your 
child wishes to attend, please reserve a place by making payment of at least £10.00 on 
Scopay under Trips & Events ‘English – Blood Brothers 2025’.  The deadline for initial 
payment is Friday 31st January. Final payment would be due in March 2025 and can be paid 
in instalments each month until then.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
R Holder 
Head of English 
 


